
 

 

Church Entrance and Parking Instructions: 

 

First Presbyterian Church is located on the corner of East Ridgewood Avenue and S. Van Dien Ave.  The 
Parking lot is located on S. Van Dien Ave directly across from the side of the Church.  Church entrances 
are located on E Ridgewood Av (front of church/ this entrance has 4 or 5 steps) and there is a driveway 
entrance on S Van Dien Ave with a doorway to enter the church there also (this entrance has no steps). 

For all other meeting dates the church lot has 24 parking spaces marked ‘CH’.  Those are the spots we 
can utilize.  I am providing a sign to put in your window identifying you as a member of Connections. 

There are 4 handicap accessible spots in front of the church (on E Ridgewood Ave).  However, there are 
4 steps you have to climb to get into the building for that entrance.  The entrance on the driveway does 
not have any steps, but you would park in the lot and walk across the street to enter the building.  
Please contact me if you have any questions donna.mainardi.singer@gmail.com . 

Car Pooling is a great way to make sure everyone gets a parking space so they can attend the meeting. 

We have identified other streets where parking is allowed from 9:30 am to 1 pm:  

Circle Ave (West Side only) 9:30 am to 1 pm 

Reynan Court (East side only) 9:30 am to 1 pm 

John St (Both sides) 9:30 am to 1 pm 

If you are like me and don’t know which way is east or west, please read the signs.  The streets have 
signs with parking regulations clearly marked.  Please, make sure you do not block fire hydrants, 
driveways or squeeze into a spot that may get you a ticket. 

Please review the map that has the Church, the parking lot and the streets mentioned above clearly 
delineated. 

Please park only where the signs indicate parking is allowed. 

Please put the Connections sign in your window if parking in the church parking lot. 

If you are staying for an afternoon event and were not able to get a spot in the church parking lot, 
please move your car to spots vacated by those leaving at the end of the general meeting. 


